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July 6th, 2018 

Dear Chair and Members of Licensing and Standards Committee: 

RE: specialty dog tag pilot project 

Please accept this letter as my request to add a new item of business to the July 6th Licensing and 
Standards Committee requesting city staff to undertake a specialty dog tag pilot project if staff believe 
the project is feasible and it achieves the goals of objectives of Toronto Animal Services.  

I am asking for your support for the following motion: 

MOTION: 
City Council authorize the Executive Director of Municipal Licensing and Standards to undertake a 
special pilot project to partner with private issuers of dog tags, under Municipal Code Chapter 349, if 
staff believe the project is feasible and it achieves the goals of objectives of Toronto Animal Services, 
and authorize the Executive Director, Municipal Licensing and Standards, to enter into and execute any 
agreements related to the implementation of the pilot project. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at 416-392-0204. 

Cheers, 

Glenn De Baeremaeker 
City Councillor, Ward 38 
Deputy Mayor, Scarborough East 

Glenn De Baeremaeker 
 City Councillor - Ward 38, Scarborough Centre 
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